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To Whom It May Concern, please do not change how we vote in Oregon. Mail-in 

voting has brought in more votes because people can vote from home and still have 

their voices heard. Election days are not national holidays. Mail-in voting is needed 

because we have to work on election day. I am a teacher, I work on election day. I 

rely on mail-in voting in order for my voice to be heard. Thank you for taking the time 

to read this. -Elementary Teacher 


